
 

 

 
September 9, 2013 
 
 
BY RESS/COURIER 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON 
M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli, 
 
RE:  EB-2013-0301 Review of Framework Governing the Participation of Intervenors in  

        Board Proceedings - Consultation  

 

With regards to the Board Secretary’s letter dated August 22, 2013, Whitby Hydro Electric 
Corporation (Whitby Hydro) wishes to advise the Board of its interest in participating in the 
above noted consultation process.  Whitby Hydro will not be seeking cost awards. 
 
Whitby Hydro understands that the timeline for registering as a participant was September 
6, 2013, and apologizes for missing the deadline and respectfully asks that the Board give 
consideration to this delayed request.  
 
A copy of this letter has been filed through the Board’s web portal (RESS) and two paper 
copies will be sent via courier. 
 
 
Please contact me if you have any questions. 
 

Regards, 

 

Original Signed By 

 

Susan Reffle 
Vice President 
sreffle@whitbyhydro.on.ca  
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